
Good evening Louise, 

Further to our discussion earlier I attach plans and submission statement for the inclusion of 

Yew Tree Farm in development of Great Dalby Local Plan. 

I look forward to receiving your comments following your conversation with ‘Planning 

Policy’. 

Thank you for sparing time for the Site visit to the Barn Conversion on Station Road. 

Kind regards 

David T 


